


x The university continue to collaborate with other universities in the CSU system – to 
conduct research into the learning impacts of ePortfolios (as part of the National 
Coalition on Electronic Portfolio Research cohort) and influence the development of an 
ePortfolio system that addresses our unique requirements (in collaboration with a 
motivated ePortfolio provider such as AVnet) 

x The Senate extend the term of the ePortfolio Task Force for another year, adding a 
representative from the King Library to make sure that the task force recommends a 
solution that is compatible with the library’s digital repository solution.  The task force 
will meet quarterly to monitor and integrate findings from various ePortfolio pilots and 
efforts. At that point we expect to have research results that will potentially convince 
most of the university community that ePortfolios are worth the investment of effort and 
resources. This critical mass of university users – along with other users systemwide – 
stronger vendor relationships, and advances in ePortfolio offerings will place us in a 
better position (vs. right now) to negotiate an attractive pricing and support 
arrangement; and be it further 

RESOLVED That the Task Force issue a second report to the Academic Senate in April 2007. 

Approved: 	 10-0-0 
Present: 	 Lessow-Hurley, Kassing, Lee, Sigler, Najjar, Meldal, Van Selst,

  Veregge, McClory, Bros 
Absent: 	 Phillips, Gutierrez, David, Hebert, Thames 
Financial Impact:   	 Unknown 


